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Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  To make 
our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 
 
1. Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, singled 

out, or put on the spot. 
 
2. Fill Out a Connection 

Card - These can be 
dropped in the offering 
boxes or you can scan the 
QR code and fill it out 
online. The information 
won’t be misused, and 
will help us know who’s 
been here.  It’s also a 
great way to drop a note 
to, or request a contact 
from, a staff member. 

 
3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, write it on a yellow prayer 
card. Give completed forms to an usher or the pastor before the service begins. 
 
4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little ones can 
be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have an excellent nursery for ages 0-3 at the far end of our education wing. 
 
5.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do not feel 
obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members and regular  
attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  Let today be our gift 
to you. 
 
6. For more information :     BrunswickReformed.church 

 
 

Subscribe to “brunswickreformed “on YouTube 
 
    

  Follow “Brunswick Reformed Church” on Facebook 
 
 

Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in America, a 
Protestant denomination that goes back to the Reformation period in Europe when 
the Church was “reformed” according to the Word of God. We are a mixture of 
Christians from many denominational backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our  
spiritual maturity as we live by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns: 
Greg Blauser, Wendell Blauser, Biagio Boytim, Rick Demeter, Sue 
George, Nancy Hanwell, Rose Murray, Eileen Raich, Gini Reinke,  
Margaret Zapotechne & Steve Zapotechne.  
Continue to pray for our military personnel. 
 
For more details and prayer concerns, see our eprayer emails. If you 
do not receive these and would like to, please email Michelle Morgan 
at michelle@b-r-c.org to be added to the list. 

Our offering for 6/11/23 was $8,589.19 towards the annual budget.   

The month-to-date total offering is $16,763.15 

Monthly budget-to-date is $16,490.56 

Register for Summer Camp NOW!  

Beulah Beach, Vermillion, OH 

Go to: www.beulahbeach.org/overnightcamp/ 

Then choose your camp and register: 

 

 

High School Camp (ages 14-18yrs)  June 25-30,2023 

Splash Camp –Middle School  (ages 11-14yrs) July 9-14, 2023 

 

*use voucher code BRC100 to receive $100 off from BRC 

http://www.b-r-c.org
https://www.beulahbeach.org/overnightcamp/


 
 
 
 
By now we are all aware of Pastor Dan’s sabbatical starting in a couple 
of weeks.  Throughout his sabbatical we will have different people 
bringing the message to us, and we hope you all can be here every 
week to sit under some different people’s teachings including Pastor 
Jay. 
 
The first week, July 2nd, we have the privilege of having our missionaries 
to the Middle East with us, the Perkins Family.  They will be sharing 
about their ministry, and what it’s like to live in an Islamic area.   
 
Also, between the services at 10:15 they will have a time of Q&A about 
Islam, what they believe, and what it is like to evangelize to Islamic  
people.  It’s going to be a great morning, and I hope you all can come 
and be there for that. 

Welcome to Worship! 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Prayer 

*Message 

*Announcements/Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer  

   (giving of our offerings)  

*Time of Praise 

*Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

Heidelberg Catechism 
 
Question 127. What does the sixth request mean? 
 
Answer. "And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from the evil 
one" means:  
By ourselves we are too weak to hold our own even for a moment. And 
our sworn enemies – the devil, the world, and our own flesh – never 
stop attacking us. And so, Lord, uphold us and make us strong with the 
strength of your Holy Spirit, so that we may not go down to defeat in 
this spiritual struggle, but may firmly resist our enemies until we finally 
win the complete victory. 



What’s happening this week- 
Today:  
  9:00am     Worship Service   
10:30am     Pilgrim’s Progress class, Red Room 
10:45am     Worship Service  
11:00am     Children’s Church PreK-3rd, Green Room- will be dismissed       
                     by the pastor from worship service 
 

Monday: 
  6:30pm     NO Titus 2-The Fruit of the Spirit 
 

Tuesday: 
  6:30pm     NO REFIT®, class schedule resumes July 5th 
 

Wednesday: 
  9:30am     Titus 2 –The Beautiful Bride, Green Room 
  6:00pm     Rev & Flow®, class schedule resumes July 5th  

Thursday: 
  7:15pm      Worship Team practice, sanctuary 
 

Saturday: 
  9:00am     NO REFIT®, class schedule resumes July 5th 
  1:00pm     GriefShare, Green Room 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Fathers Day!  We have a gift for all men over 18 on the table in 
the fellowship area, feel free to pick those up on your way out of the 
service today.  

 VBS June 19-23!  Ages PREK-12th Grade! 
This is a free event but we ask that all kids be registered. Please use the 
QR Codes for registration 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE PRE-REGISER YOUR KIDS, 

EVEN IF THEY ARE NOT ATTENDING 

EVERY NIGHT. THANK YOU! 

LINK TO REGISTER KIDS FOR VBS 

As you can see, VBS starts  
tomorrow!  
 If you missed the  
volunteer meeting  
yesterday, please see  
Pastor Jay today to get 
information.   
 

Any able-bodied people that can stick around for a bit after the  
second service to move chairs and possibly some tables would be 
greatly appreciated! 
 
Our VBS Mission for this year will be the new Caring Closet at Kidder 
Elementary School.  The Caring Closet provides many different things 
for families in need.  This also does not have any type of government 
assistance, the school chooses who needs the materials and gets 
them.  These can be for people in temporary need (house fires, natural 
disasters, loss of family members) or more permanent needs.   
We hope you will help those in need in our community by bringing any 
of the following items: 

Underwear-all sizes 
Socks 
Shirts 
Pants (drawstring waist  
especially nice!)  

Coats 
Toothbrush/Toothpaste 
Shampoo, Conditioner 
Deodorant 
Diapers/Pullups  


